
Welcome to Lobby Days 2025 

 

Thanks to all of you amazing, empowered AAUW of Oregon members.  We are on our way to 
a successful and engaging Lobby Days 2025 

The event will take place March 17-21, 2025 

We have 40+ members who have registered to participate. The members will be meeting 
with legislators or their staff through Zoom or in-person meetings.  This annual act of 
advocacy would not be possible without your participation, and the Public Policy 
Committee appreciates your commitment to AAUW of Oregon’s public policy priorities. 

Here are some details of the event: 

• Teams have been formed based on shared legislators and a Team Leader has been 
designated for each team. 

• Team Leader responsibilities can be found below. 
• Team Leaders and members are working to schedule meetings with the House of 

Representatives and the Senate Offices. 
• Remember, the purpose of Lobby Days is to convey AAUW of Oregon’s message to 

our elected officials by advancing our priority bills and asking for their support. 

The six priority bills that we will be advancing for Lobby Days are; 

HB 3187: Anti-Age Discrimination 

HB 1098: Banned Books 

HB 3011: Early Childhood Education 

SB694: Child Tax Credit 

HB 3212: Lowering Presecription Costs 

HB 2233: Establishment of a Legal Services Program to Inmates in the Coffee Creek 
Correctional Facility. 


